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Two weeks ago, my friends Peter, Sylvie and I 
went camping at Lake Erie near Pennsylvania. 
It was a windy fall night; Sylvie and I were 
preparing some snacks in a tent while Peter 
was playing music in his car, when suddenly 
we heard a very loud noise, it was strange 
because the music was distorted and I 
thought that something wrong was with 
Peter, so Sylvie and I went out to see what had 
happened to him. Surprisingly, Peter was 
standing still outside the car when a beautiful 
blue light became visible some meters away 
behind the bushes. The light seemed too 
bright to belong to another car, for that 
reason we decided to investigate.
When we got closer, we quickly realized that 
we were witnessing something out of the 
ordinary since it was a rounded object and it 
appeared to have a dome on top.  Sylvie was 
taking some pictures with her cell phone 
when the object changed to green and red. 
While it was moving very fast, it disappeared 
unexpectedly.
After a while we went back to the tent, we 
were really surprised by what we had seen, 
we talked to some people but they didn’t 
believe us.
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